COUNCIL AGENDA REPORT

FROM: Community Development Department
Prepared by: Ken Patton
CC: City Clerk
Public Information
SUBJECT: Request to relocate existing security gate/guardhouse on Laurel Canyon Parkway
DATE: June 21, 2016
RECOMMENDATION

REPORT-IN-BRIEF

Lifestyle at Laurel Canyon, LLC has submitted a request seeking the relocation of the existing security gate/guardhouse on
Laurel Canyon Parkway. The relocation of this gate would allow all of the Soleil residents to be behind the guardhouse.
Along with this request Lifestyle is also seeking the abandonment of a portion of Laurel Canyon Parkway to facilitate the

guardhouse relocation.
DISCUSSION

CONCURRENCES
FISCAL IMPACT
ALTERNATIVES

Attachments
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